15t May, 2017

Georges Ellis & Co
5/58 The Boulevarde
Strathfield NSW 2135

Re: Sale of 17 Chalmers Rd, Strathfield

Dear Sam, Joseph & the entire Georges Ellis team,

Rachel & 1 would like to thank you for the record breaking result achieved by your team over the
weekend on the szle of our house.

Your professionalism and attention to detail really stood out from the very beginning of the process
and we are convinced we absolutely made the right choice in a partner to sell our family home, not
to mention your insistence in ensuring the photo shoot & video were world class and | have no
doubt that this contributed greatly to getting all potential buyers to view the home.

We have loved working with you and your team and the result is a testament to your hard work and

dedication to selling the house and we really appreciate your efforts.

Yours sincerely,
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